IMPORTANT NOTICE

As informed by the Frankfurt city authorities, there will be significant travel
restrictions and road blocks near the Consulate area on account of
Eschborn-Frankfurt Cycle race on 1% May 2023. Therefore, the Consulate
will not be able to provide regular consular services on 1st May 2023 and
will provide only emergency consular services.

The regular Consular services will resume on 2™ May 2023. For any
kind of emergency consular support, please contact on number
0049-152-18520313 or E mail : visa.frankfurt@mea.gov.in.

We regret the inconvenience and request your support and understanding.
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